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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 98.81% 

Chestnuts: - 95.29% 

Sycamores: - 92.95% 

Redwoods: - 87.65% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week we have been doing yoga and learning 
how to write.  We’ve also been counting up to ten” - Bella 
 

Chestnuts:  “This week in maths we’ve been doing part whole models.  
In English I was writing about a pigeon.  It was fun when we had golden 
time” - Skyla 
 

Sycamores: “This week we’ve been writing about Paddington Bear in the 
bathroom.  We’ve also been doing the 2,3, 4, 6 and 8 times tables  My 
favourite part was when we made a book about nature and animals” - 
Sophie  
 

Redwoods:  “This week in maths we have been doing predictions and 
learning how to simplify them.  In English we had a letter from the planet 
Keplar 186f asking us to take part in a fact finding mission about Earth” - 
Melissa 
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   Diary Dates 

Wednesday 15th Jan – musical 
theatre workshop for Oaks and 
Chestnuts (there is no charge for this) 
Wednesday 22nd Jan -musical 
theatre workshop for Sycamores 
(there is no charge for this) 
Wednesday 29th Jan – musical 
theatre workshop for Redwoods 
(there is no charge for this) 
 
Toddler group runs every 
Wednesday during term time. 
Please share this with friends and 
family! 

 

 

 

I’m looking forward to Monday’s celebration assembly !  

Welcome back and happy new year to you all. 
 
 

Last term was full of  successes here at Bearnes and I have no doubt that the Spring term 
will be equally brilliant!  If your child has achieved something out of school that they 

would like to share with us in assembly, please come and share this with me. 
- - - - 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to our clothes bank on the front playground. If 
you have any clothes that you are able to donate please pop them in a plastic bag before 

putting them in the bank. Thank you. 
- - - - -  

We run a daily breakfast club which does not require pre-booking.  For just 50p a day 
your child can join us from 8:00am for a nutritious breakfast. 

 


